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Thursday, October 29, 1970 University of San Diego·Arch1ves Vol. VIII, No. 3 

WOODROW WILSON FELLOWSHIPS 

Dr. Deward Reed of the Political Science Department has been appointed by 
Monsignor John Baer as the College for Men moderator for the Woodrow 
Wilson Fellowships for the ensuing year. If you have an outstanding student 
who plans to begin graduate study in preparation for a career in college 
teaching in a liberal arts field, please submit his name by October 30, 1970. 

STUDENTS FOR ENVIRONMENTAL AWARENESS 

Presents Richard Miller. He will speak on Proposition 18 in Serra Hall, 
Room 226, at 12: 15 p. m., Friday, October 30, 1970. 

BOOKSTORE 

Faculty members are asked to submit their Spring Semester book orders 
in to the Bookstore no later than November 15, please. Many publishing 
companies are being rushed to fill orders which causes delays. We are 
hoping to have our orders submitted as quickly as possible for a better 
delivery time. 

JOINT CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

The Joint Curriculum Committee held its fir st meeting of the academic 
year on Wednesday, October 14, in the Conference Room in De Sales Hall. 
New members were welcomed. Terms of office for Irving Parker, Chair­
man and Ray White, Delegate to the Graduate Committee, were maintained 
until Standard Operating Procedures are studied, defined-, and adopted. 
Dean Henry Martin was elected to fill the vacancy in the office of Secretary 
and Henry Kolar was elected to the vac.ancy in the office of second Delegate 
to the Graduate Committee. 

Student representatives appointed to the Corrunittee for this year are Miss 
Maria Andrade of the College for Women and Mr. Leonard Jones of the 
College for Men. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS LIBRARY 

The Library has received from Father John Myhan a letter from Senator 
Crittendon, dated February 14, 184 7. 



(Knights of Columbus Library conti~ued} 

Abbey Press, St. Meinrad's, Ind. has just publishe_d a pamphlet by Father 
Charles Dollen titled MARRIAGE AND THE VATICAN COUNCIL. The title· 
page says Charles Dollen, S., J. 

ALCALA 3 OPENED LIBRARY SERIES 

2 

The Alcala Trio, University of San Diego, opened San ~iego Public Library's 
fall chamber mµsic series with an all-Mendelssohn program last Tuesday, 
October 27. 

The Trio comprised USD faculty members: Ilana Mysior, pianist; Henry 
Kolar, Violinist, and Marjorie Hart, cellist. 

MAIL SERVICE 

The mailroom (Room 128, backside} in De Sales Hall will be unlocked from 
9: 00 a. m. until 1: 00 p. m., Monday through Friday. Faculty who have a 
mailbox in De Sales can pick up packages, books, etc, that they may 
receive. A noti_ce will appear in your mailbox if you have~ package. This 
new procedure will aid in the security of packages and other bulk items 
received. 

A reminder - - Please indicate on all mail the name of your department and I 
office. Mail is now charged against such. 
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